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Alexander Gunyon

From: June carney 
Sent: 06 May 2024 16:13
To: Consultations
Subject: planning department BROOKLANDS FARM DEVELOPMENT

I strongly object to more housing being built in Chestfield the reason I give below: 
 
Overdevelopment in the area already insufficient infrastructure to start with examples being hospitals, schools, 
dentists and doctors the latter already over loaded and hard to get face to face appointments but another 3,000 to 
4,000 people into the area will put a strain on all these commodities that the area needs. 
 
Extra demand on water supply already limited in the summer months 
 
Flooding issue I lived at  and the back garden and that area joining  the fields  flooded 
on a regular basis. 
 
Increase in sewage  our current system is already beyond capacity discharging more and more into our rivers and 
sea. 
 
Huge increase in traffic with the addition of the slip road off the New Thanet Way not to say the state of the roads 
which at present are Pot Holed. With extra traffic on the road the noise and  
 and visual pollution not an healthy environment it will be taking up all the green spaces which will have a negative 
impact on human well being and wild life. 
 
This area has done more than its share of government housing policies time for the Canterbury City Council to stand 
up and fight for this area and put forward other counties around the  
country to do there share of house building. 
 
June Whitehead 
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